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Our residents at Woodstock Residential Care Home enjoyed singing and dancing along with entertainer Rob T last week.

They loved listening to all the old pub sing-along songs which always get everyone in the mood for a dance.

Some of our favourites were ‘Sweet Caroline’ and ‘Is This The Way to Amarillo’ – plus many more!

Thank you Rob for a fantastic afternoon!

 


